
December 21, 1970 
 
Board met at the clerks.  The L,S,D & R Corporation presented a proposal to build a 

disposal and reclaiming plant on the 20 A of the N.W. ¼  of Section 6.  Matter to be 
considered at a special meeting after being advertised for 2 weeks.  
 
Mr. and Mrs. Blackford asked for a permit to park a mobile home on 20 acres belonging 

to R. Meyer.  Application was denied.  3-0. 
 
Harlan Dornburg’s asked for a permit to build on a one acre lot next to Maurice Johnson.  
Permit to be granted if O.K.ed by County. 

 
Hullett’s bill to be paid.  


